
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On August 22, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange issued Announcement to maintain 

the supervision status for GMC shares of Garmex Saigon Corporation. 

Reason: the profit after tax of parent company’s shareholders in first six months of 2024 

was positive, but there was still an accumulated loss as of June 30, 2024 according to the 

consolidated reviewed semi-annual financial statements in 2024. The stock has not met the rule 

under Point b, Clause 4, Article 38 of the Rules of Listing and Trading of Listed Securities 

promulgated under Decision No. 17/QD-HDTV dated March 31, 2022 by the Members’ Council 

of the Vietnam Stock Exchange. 
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